
MN FAASTeam presents:

Tail Wheel Refresher - Tips and Techniques



You have probably heard about how sporty and
challenging it is to fly tailwheel aircraft. Flying tail
wheel airplanes can be fun and exciting, but there
are differences when compared to tricycle gear
airplane operations. Whether you have 0 or 2,000
hours of tail wheel time, attending this briefing will
increase your awareness level of tail wheel
safety...and fun!
Speakers will discuss all aspects of tail wheel
operations including, tail wheel dynamics, taxi,
takeoffs, landings, slips, go-arounds, crosswinds
and review the art of flying a tail wheel airplane
safely. This safety seminar specifically designed
to develop or refresh your tailwheel flying skills.
Attend this informative briefing on tail wheel
operations and learn best practices and
techniques for operating safely!  After this
session, you should be able to plot a path for
yourself to add a tailwheel endorsement in your
logbook, and discover the joys of these aircraft.
Wings credit is available for this event.   Pre-
register here to insure you receive your Wings
credit.  Register Today!  Free refreshments will
be offered courtesy of The Bemidji Flying Club
and EAA Chapter 1397!
Directions: This two hour seminar will be conducted in the
west waiting room of the Bemidji Regional Airport terminal
building.

Event Details

Sat, Jan 27, 2018 - 17:30 CST

Bemidji Regional Airport

3824 Moberg Dr. NW

Bemidji, MN 56601

Contact: Mark Cook
(218) 368-1943

pilotncs@icloud.com

Select #: GL1580289

Representative Mark Cook



A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


